From: Vasquez, Terri (CI-StPaul)

To: Lallier. Rich (C1-StPaul); Kuebler, David (CI-StPaul); St Martin, Paul (CI-StPaul); Gillen. Breat (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Denial letter for 1776 Yorkshire Ave,
Date: Friday, August 30, 2013 11:44:30 AM
Attachmants:
Yorkshire,pdf

Attached is the letter of denial for the encroachment permit request for a dump pump drain pipe to drain under the
sidewalk and onto the boulevard in front of 1776 Yorkshire Ave.

I've also attached the original request and plan for your information.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

- Terri



Department of Public Works
Rich Lallier, Director

Clty of Saint Paul I Technical Services Division

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor 1000 City Hall Annex
25 W 4" Streer Phone:  (651) 266-8850
Saint Paul, MN 55102-1660 Fax: (651) 266-8855

August 30, 2013

Mr. Gennady Lyubeznik
1776 Yorkshire Avenue
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55116-2459

Subject: Encroachment Permit Application for 1776 Yorkshire Avenue
Dear Mr. Lyubeznik:

The City of St. Paul Department of Public Works has received and reviewed your application for an
encroachment permit to place a drain under the sidewalk and onto the boulevard in front of your
property at 1776 Yorkshire Avenue. After review by various City Departments and Utility
Companies, your request for an encroachment permit, as described in your application, is denied.

The Department of Public Works offers the following reasons for denying your encroachment permit
request:

1) Allowing direct discharge to the curb or boulevard is not a Standard Best Practice in the City.
2) As per Chapter 134 of the St. Paul Legislative Code, your request can be reasonably
accomplished on your private property.

If you wish to appeal this decision you may contact the Director of Public Works, Rich Lallier, at (651)
266-6099. His address is 25 4" Street West, 1500 City Hall Annex, St. Paul, MN 55102.

If you have any additional questions regarding the encroachment permit process, please call me at
(651) 266-6217.

Sincerely,

P/

David Kuebler, P.E.

ROW Management Section
Traffic and Lighting Division

St. Paul Public Works Department

ce: Rich Lallier

Paul St. Martin
Brent Gillen

Responsive Services, Quality Facilities, Emplovee Pride




From: Nelson, Kevin (CI-StPaul)
To: Vzsquez, Ter (CI-StPaul); Sima, Anca (Cl-StPaul); Brimer, Scott (CI-StPaul); Paavola, Colleen (CI-StPaul);

StPaul)
Subject: RE: Encroachment permit request
Date: Friday, August 02, 2013 9:28:48 AM

This is inappropriate. Direct discharge to the curb or boulevard should never be allowed.

Kevin L Nelson, PE

Street Maintenance Manager
St. Paul Public Works Dept.
873 N. Dale Street

St. Paul, MN 55103
651-266-9714

From: Vasquez, Terri (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, August 02, 2013 9:11 AM

To: Sima, Anca (CI-StPaul); Brimer, Scott (CI-StPaul); Paavola, Colleen (CI-StPaul); Kuebler, David (CI-StPaul);
St Martin, Paul (CI-StPaul); Nelson, Kevin (CI-StPaul); Czaia, Al (CI-StPaul); Jorgensen, Zach (CI-StPaul);
Chaple, Graeme (CI-StPaul); scott_ruppert@cable.comcast.com; bill.gacke@centurylink.com;
bemnard.e.gille@xcelenergy.com; john.e.browers@xcelenergy.com; Ung, Henry (CI-StPaul); Stein, Don (CI-
StPaul)

Subject: Encroachment permit request

for drainage pipe under sidealk in front of 1776 Yorkshire Ave.



